
Submitter: Paul Del Vecchio 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Housing and Development 

Measure: SB611 

This proposed legislation will undoubtedly reduce much needed investment in 

housing in Oregon and reduce production volume. We cannot afford to reduce supply 

at a time when our state is dramatically underused. 


